
 
 

 

 

TLC Receives NEASC Re-Accreditation  

and Commendation in 2009 

 
 
 
The TLC Rolling Ridge Residential and County Day School programs completed the 
two year accreditation review by the New England Association of Schools and Colleges. 
 
The review process includes a comprehensive self-evaluation by the member school 
staff. The data gathered through various steps is compiled, assessed and applied to the 
school aims and objectives. School self analysis is also related to feedback from the 
NEASC Commission in light of goals established during previous accreditation reviews.  
 
TLC staff now begin its planning for its five year NEASC accreditation review. 
 
The NEASC membership supports professional development in the skills related to 
member schools endeavors to remain consistent with the school mission and the 
improvement of the education, personal development, and citizenship of each student. 
 
TLC administration, staff, students and student families benefit significantly as members 
of the New England Association of Schools and Colleges. 
 
 


